Have your say

Do you care for a family member?

Helping them with daily tasks and jobs around the house
they can’t do? We want to hear from you.

Please take part in a survey that asks about the help that
is available for those who carer for others, to make sure it
Is the best it can be.

The survey opens on 4 November and closes
on 15 December 2024.

To find out more and give your feedback, go to:
buckinghamshire.gov.uk/all-age-carers-strategy
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